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12.09.2022 No. 5-05/921/2022 

 

Dr. Mindaugas Raulinaitis 

The Ministry of Environment of the Republic of Lithuania 

info@am.lt 

 

Regarding the transboundary environmental impact assessment of the proposed 

construction of the wind power plants in Akmenė district municipality, Kruopiai ward C1 

zone 

The Environmental State Bureau (hereinafter – the Bureau) would like to express gratitude to the 

representatives of the Ministry of Environment of the Republic of Lithuania and the developers 

of the project of the proposed construction of the wind power plants in Akmenė district 

municipality, Kruopiai ward C1 zone (hereinafter – the Project) who participated in the public 

meeting held on the 16th of August 2022 and presented the information about the planned 

activities as well as answered on the questions of the participants of the meeting. 

The Bureau sent received Minutes of the public meeting to all stakeholders who participated in 

the public meeting and received opinions that there is no need for any adds for the Minutes; the 

Bureau has not received any other comments regarding the Project and it`s transboundary 

environmental impact assessment as well.  

According to the above mentioned, we kindly ask you to send us information mentioned in the 

Article 6 of the Convention on environmental impact assessment in a transboundary context 

(hereinafter – the Convention) when the final decision of the Project to conclude the process of 

the transboundary consultations. In addition, according to the Article 7 of the Convention we ask 

to inform us about the results of post – project analysis of the Project. 

The Bureau would like to express willingness to continue commenced successful bilateral 

cooperation in the field of the environmental impact assessment in the transboundary context.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Vineta Maskava (signature*) Acting Director of Environment State Bureau of the Republic of Latvia, 
The Head of the Environmental impact assessment division  
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